

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 

ROAD CLOSURE – QUEENS ROAD 
SOUTH 

 
SATURDAY 28

TH
 NOVEMBER 

 
TO ENABLE THE ERECTION OF THE NEW 
PIPE BRIDGE PROTECTION STRUCTURES 

IT WILL BE NECESSARY TO CLOSE 
SECTIONS OF QUEENS ROAD SOUTH.  

 
ACCESS TO TENANTS YARDS WILL BE 
AVAILABLE THROUGHOUT FROM THE 

CORRECT DIRECTION (SEE BELOW 
DRAWING). 

 
 

DAN DAVIES  23
RD

 NOVEMBER 2015 
 
 



 


